
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 1st Budget Hearing for FY 17-18 originally 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 13, 2017 at 5:01 pm has been 
CANCELLED due to Hurricane Irma’s impact. 
        Connie Diaz, CMC 
        City Clerk, City of Doral 
 


